TOWN OF DERRY
Town Council Meeting May 6, 2010
Derry Municipal Center Thursday 7:00 p.m.

Public Hearing
FY2011 Budget & CIP

Staff present. Tom Carrier, David Gomez, Chief Garone, Chief Klauber, Linda Merrill, Cheryl
Lynch, Larry Budreau, Mike Fowler, Capt. Feole, and Frank Childs

Salute to Flag, Warning of Fire Exits, Handicap Access, Turn off all Cell Phones and Pagers

Roll Call: Chair Pro -Tem Wetherbee, Fairbanks, Coyle, Chirichiello, Olbricht and Milz
(Chairman Benson — Absent)

Public Hearing
Motion to open the Public Hearing 6-0-0
Lee Mahoney Executive Director of CART - asked that $4000 be added in to the Human
Service budget for CART. They receive state funding based on the funding received by

the Town of Derry and surrounding Towns. Their fiscal year is from October — September.
Derry residents have used CART for 6,677 trips.

Motion to Close the Public Hearing 6-0-0

Adjourned: 7:06 p.m.

Town Clerk Date

Recording Clerk, Denise Neale Town Clerk
Reviewed by, Gary Stenhouse Town Administrator
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